
	 The Town of Grand Island is seeking an interested individual to be  
PART-TIME DOG CONTROL OFFICER. This position involves 
responding to various dog complaints on weekends and/or when the 
full-time dog control officer is unavailable. Applicants should possess 
a good knowledge of the community, valid NYS driver’s license, and 
ability to handle dogs. Transportation with capability of transporting 
dogs(s) is required. Training provided. 
	 Any member of the community who is interested should submit a 
letter detailing his/her qualifications to Patricia Frentzel, Town Clerk, 
2255 Baseline Road, Grand Island, New York 14072 or by email to 
pfrentzel@grand-island.ny.us.
	 Letters received by 5:00 pm. on Thursday, August 15, 2019 will  
be considered.  For additional information contact Pattie Frentzel at 
716-773-9600 ext 600.
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